MILITARY HIGHWAY WATER SUPPLY CORPORATION
IS SEEKING REQUESTS FOR QUALIFICATIONS FOR
PROFESSIONAL ENGINEERING SERVICES

Military Highway Water Supply Corporation (“MHWSC”)
is seeking to contract with a qualified Engineering Firm for
MHWSC’s “Mid-Valley Water Supply Project.” As background,
this project will entail providing engineering services for
replacing / upgrading water well(s), above-ground water
tank(s), and the associated Supervisory Control and Data
Acquisition (“SCADA”) system. MHWSC estimates that the
total construction costs of these proposed improvements will
be approximately $3 million.

Administration will rank the Statements of Qualifications
(“SOQ”) received using the following criteria:

Experience 60 Points
Work Performance 25 Points
Capacity to Perform 15 Points

Total 100 Points

Administration will recommend the highest-ranked
firm to the Board of MHWSC. After approval by the Board of
MHWSC, Administration will negotiate a contract with the
highest-ranked firm, in compliance with the Texas Professional
Services Procurement Act. Section 3 Residents and Business
Concerns, Minority Business Enterprises, Small Business
Enterprises and Women Business Enterprises are encouraged
to submit proposals. MHWSC is an Affirmative Action/Equal
Opportunity Employer.

SOQs should be submitted in paper copy at 4000 U.S.
Highway 281, Mercedes, Texas 78570 during normal business
hours. Proposals should be no longer than 10 pages. Proposals
shall be received by MHWSC no later than January 27, 2023,
at 1:30 p.m. Please e-mail any questions to General Manager,
Consuelo De La Rosa, at mhwsc@aol.com.




